
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Special Grace is being given by our True Mother this year 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
March 17, 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Happy weekend! Charles and I had a wonderful time attending the GPA Family Camp at YMCA of the 
Rockies at Estes Park, CO last weekend. It was a great blessing to have spent our weekend with our 
daughter Sun Mi and other GPA participants and their families. Also, it was good to hear messages from 
Dr. Yong, President Naokimi and Rev. Thompson. Listening to testimonies, watching the entertainment 
numbers and just being there and taking part in the whole program was spiritually reviving. 
 
This weekend, Charles and I are traveling again. This time to Florida to support our niece in her 
commitment ceremony. I am sorry that we will again be missing you this weekend. But I am confident 
that you will have a wonderful Sunday Service on Sunday with Pastor Nelson Mira giving the message. 
 
The vision and mission meeting I promised to hold tonight is canceled. I would like to resume it next 
week. Also, the 40 Day prayer condition for Windermere will be offered on Wednesday, March 22 and 
will go from March 23 to May 1. I want to encourage all of you to participate and support this condition. 
 
Special Grace is being given by our True Mother this year. Please see separate email for information. 
Share the message to everyone, especially those second generation couples who very much needed this 
Special Grace to restore their position and have their marriage be blessed by our True Parents. 
 
Let us keep praying for one another for healing, comfort, guidance and inspiration. 
 
God bless! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 
 
Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
 
 


